

Vereniging Schernzaal Ter Weer

OPGERICHT 5 JANUARI 1939. GOEDGEKEURD BIJ KONINKLIJK BESLUIT VAN 28 NOVEMBER 1967, NR. 39.

SCHERMLERAAR : MAÎTRE FLORIS NONHEBEL, TELEFOON: (06) 52 86 66 80, E-MAIL: LERAARTW@SKPNET.NL VOORZITTER : ARTHUR VAN BUITENEN, TELEFOON: (06) 51 35 88 48, E-MAIL: VOORZITTER@TERWEER.NL

SCHERMZAAL : LAAN VAN POOT 353-a, 2566 DA 'S-GRAVENHAGE: TELEFOON: (06) 52 86 66 80 (MA, DI, DON AVOND)

WEBSITE : WWW.TERWEER.NL, E-MAIL: BESTUUR@TERWEER.NL

NEWSLETTER / Nr 4 / FebruarY 2021

We can do a little more sport again. And we seize everything to be able to move again. The age limit for outdoor sports has been raised to 27 years. Floris has already shared more details in the app groups. So keep an eye on this.



If we can't fence, we'll go ... skating. A group of nearly 30 members and guests met each other on Monday morning 22 February at the Uithof. It was nice to see each other again after so long and to chat with each other. And skating is very easy to do together at 1.5 meters.





The Sth Open Hofstad Randstad Tournament is scheduled for Sunday 9 May 2021 in the Sporthal on the Gaslaan. A lustrum tournament. And an extra special tournament because, in collaboration with the Johan Cruyff Foundation and the KNAS, we are giving the starting signal for wheelchair fencing in The Hague. With Alex, we have a licenced trainer to teach wheelchair fencers. The Sports Director of the Municipality of The Hague Peter van Veen has agreed to give the starting signal for wheelchair fencing in The Hague. All this, of course, if the covid measures allow it.

Competitions & activities

As soon as Covid rules allow it Introduction course – Learn the basics of fencing in 5 lessons in order to be able to fence a good match during training. Sign up via proefles@terweer.nl One-off payment of 40 euros. Material and fencing clothing available. *pass this tip on to a friend *

Friday March 5th 2021 General members meeting Schermzaal Ter Weer according to the statutes. This year for the first time in the 82-year existence of Ter Weer online because of the covid measures. The invitation and documents have been sent by email. Register via bestuur@terweer.nl until 4 March 2021, even if you have unexpectedly not received an invitation.

Sunday May 9th 2021 5th Open Hofstad Randstad Tournament in The Hague – more information to follow *note: only if the covid-19 measures have been relaxed*